
Proceedings
HANCOCK COUNTY

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
September 13, 2021

Garner, Iowa
	 The Hancock County, Iowa, 
Board of Supervisors met in regu-
lar session on the above captioned 
date pursuant to adjournment with 
Supervisors Florence (Sis) Grei-
man, Gary Rayhons, and Jerry J. 
Tlach present. Absent: none.
	 The minutes of September 7, 
2021 meeting were read and ap-
proved.
	 On motion by Supervisor Grei-
man, seconded by Supervisor 
Tlach and carried unanimously, the 
Board gave approval to the follow-
ing: Accepted the letter of resigna-
tion from Catherine Butler, MD as 
Hancock County Medical Examiner 
effective September 4, 2021, ap-
pointed Joseph Petersen, DO, as 
Hancock County Medical Examiner 
for the remainder of the term ending 
December 31, 2021, and appointed 
Catherine Butler, MD as a Depu-
ty Medical Examiner for Hancock 
County.
	 On motion by Supervisor Tlach, 
seconded by Supervisor Greiman 
and carried unanimously, the Board 
gave approval to the following: 
Signed memorandum of agree-
ment with North Iowa Area Com-
munity College on behalf of RSVP 
of North Central Iowa for services 
of recruitment, training and recog-
nition of volunteers as set forth in 
said agreement. Signed letter of 
termination of contract with Waste 
Management of Iowa, Inc. effective 
on January 31, 2022.
	 No further business to come 
before the Board, motion made to 
adjourn at 10:56 a.m. by Supervisor 
Greiman and carried. All Supervi-
sors present voting, “Aye,” session 
to adjourn and will meet again on 
September 20, 2021.
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